
 

 

NEWSLETTER 06th July 2018NEWSLETTER 06th July 2018NEWSLETTER 06th July 2018   

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

TERM 6 
 
 

 

Week 6 
 

Monday 9th July 
 
Tuesday 10th July 
 
Wed 11th July 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
4:30—5:30pm Hi5  
Multisports Club 
 
Thurs 12th July 
 
Fri 13th July 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly  
 
 

Week 7 
 

Monday 16th July 
 
Tuesday 17th July 
 
Wed 18th July 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
4:30—5:30 Hi5  
Multisports Club 
 
 

Thurs 19th July 
 
Fri 20th July 
2:15pm Final  
Celebration  
Assembly 17/18 

Telephone 01304 206847     Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk     e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk  

  OUR SUPERSTARS! 
Our superstars this week are:  

Riley, Niraj, Kevin & Vinnie. 
Well Done! 

 

HOUSE POINTSHOUSE POINTS  
UPDATE:UPDATE:  

  
Burgoyne:   1180Burgoyne:   1180  
  

Kearsney:   1088Kearsney:   1088  
  

Connaught: 1088Connaught: 1088  
  

  Redoubt:     1111    Redoubt:     1111      

SPORTSPERSON OF THE 

WEEK 

The nominations are:  Norin, 

Lotty, Harvey, Mr Harper,   

Kristopher, Namyong, 

Sayesha & Prejuta. 
 

 

The winner is:  Mr Harper!  

Well Done 

School Fete  
7th July—TOMORROW!! 11-2pm 

Please come and support the school at the school fete tomorrow , it  
promises to be lots of fun and will all be over by the time the football is due 

to start!  We hope to see you tomorrow!  Please see flyer overleaf. 

Staff Development Days 2018/9 - SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

Monday, 3rd September 2018 (T1 starts 4th September 2018) 
Thursday, 3rd January  2019  

Friday, 4th January 2019 (T3 begins 7th January 2019) 
Monday, 22nd July 2019 
Tuesday, 23rd July 2019 

 Therefore 2018/9 ends Friday 19th July 2019 
 

We have chosen these dates to enable families to have extended leave in 
the Christmas and Summer holidays.  

These dates are on the school website calendar.    

Bike Rack  
It has become very clear that we need a bike rack on the 

school grounds.  We are aiming to spend some of the  
money raised tomorrow at the fete to buy a bike rack for children's 
bikes.  We have had a quote for laying the foundations and  

erecting the rack but this has been prohibitively expensive.  Lots of our  
Service Dads have very kindly offered ‘man power’ to dig etc. but we’re  

lacking in skills of groundwork.  If you feel you are able to support a  
working group over a convenient weekend, please let us know.  

 WE NEED YOU! Thanks in advance.   


